VIEWS NEWS

Principal – Cathie Morcom Assistant Principal – Suzy Black



SAFETY - RESPONSIBILITY - COOPERATION - HONESTY - RESPECT - LEARNING

TERM THREE	
Tues 7 August	School Council Meeting
Thurs 16 Aug	Year 1/2 Moonee Ponds Creek Walk
Mon 20 Aug	Book Week Commences
Tues 21 Aug	Author Visit No cost to parents
Wed 22 Aug	3/4 Excursion – MCG and Shrine cost to parents
Thur 23 Aug	Book Week dress up day and parade
Mon 27 Aug	Donald Bradman's Birthday
	Casual Day for Green House
Thurs 30 Aug	Fathers' Day Stall
Fri 31 Aug	Year 1/2 Local Walk (shops and secondary school)
Fri 31 Aug	Premier's Reading Challenge Finishes
Tues 4 Sept	Dawn Fraser's Birthday
	Casual Day for Yellow House
TERM FOUR	
Mon 5 Nov	Curriculum Day (no students at school)
Tues 20 Nov	Grade Two Swimming (20th to 30th Nov)
Tues 4 Dec	Family Celebration Evening
Mon 17 Dec	Grade Six Graduation

100 Days of School

On Tuesday children in grades one and two celebrated 100 days at school. They explored the number 100 and what it looks like when represented by different objects. Children particularly enjoyed using the Aging Booth App to see what they would look like if there were 100 years old. There are wonderful displays in classrooms and on external windows. If you have the chance, please take a look.



Gladstone Park Secondary College Performance

The Addam's Family performance at Gladstone Park Secondary College was a heartfelt, spectacular performance. The songs, characters and story was entertaining, not just for the students, but for the



teachers and parents who tapped along. All the actors fitted into their roles nicely and it was so fantastic how committed they were to their role. You could see how much time and effort the actors and musicians did to make this performance awesome and a memorable moment for everyone.

By Atiana (writer) and Kathryn (illustrator) Grade 6.

Parent Survey

Randomly selected Gladstone Views families will be asked to complete the annual Parent



Survey. Those families randomly selected will this week receive the school user number and password for the survey to be completed online. We are looking for all selected families to complete the survey as quickly as possible. The feedback you provide is invaluable to the school and for future planning.

School Uniforms

The new Navy school uniform is now available to purchase. Please refer to the price list/order form sent home with today's newsletter.

Next week, Monday 30th July - Friday 3rd August, school uniform sales will be available from 8.30am - 9am at the office.



The following current green/gold uniform is also available for purchase at a discounted rate:

Gold Short Sleeve Polo Shirt - \$5 Gold Long Sleeve Polo Shirt - \$6 Green Rugby Style Windcheater - \$10 Green Round Neck Windcheater - \$10 Green Bomber Jacket - \$15

Parents/Carers Please Take Note

1.Contact details

Parent/carers- have you moved recently or changed your phone number? Let us know and we will update your details so we can keep you up-to-date?



2. Notify the school of your child's absence

Please remember that it is your responsibility to notify the school if your child is going to be late or away from school. You can register your child's absence in the following ways:

Call the office on: 9338 6083 or send an email to: gladstone.views.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

Notifying the school of your child's absence either prior to, or on the morning that they will be away, helps ensure the safety and wellbeing of children and will fulfil your legal responsibility.

School Nursing Program

The Visiting Primary School Nurse from the Primary School Nursing Program will be visiting our school in early August to:

- Distribute the confidential Primary School Nursing Program Information Package and School Entrant Health Questionnaire (SEHQ) to all parents of Foundation children. The questionnaire provides parents and/or carers with the opportunity to raise any concerns you may have about your child's health and development with the school nurse
- assess children referred to the school nurse in Grades 1-6
- assess children who are newly arrived from overseas
- follow-up children where school nurse intervention was previously required
- · provide advice and health information

Prompt return of all the SEHQs with consent or nonconsent would be appreciated.



Colour Run

Thank you to everyone who has handed in their fundraising efforts for last term's colour run. Anyone who is yet to hand in their money is encouraged to do so asap. Thank you for your support!



Visit from the Premier

Last Thursday we had a surprise visit from the Victorian Premier, Mr Daniel Andrews and our Local Member of Parliament, Mr Josh Bull.



They enjoyed a tour of the school and attended afternoon tea with our School Captains. Mr Andrews announced that if re-elected, The Labor Government would invest \$3.1 million to Gladstone Views Primary School.

Notes to be returned to school:

Grade One and Two Gladstone Park walking excursion due by **Thursday 2nd August**





Car Park Reminder

Conditions for use of the staff car park are clearly displayed at the entrance and

parents/carers are required to abide by these conditions. Please be respectful of our school environment and 'follow the rules'.

Prep Enrolments for 2019

Families with children preparing for Prep next year are encouraged to complete an enrolment form before the end of this term.

An accurate picture of our enrolment for 2019 is required to ensure that we have enough classrooms and educational resources.





